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Peaches – KS2 Semi-formal 

Curriculum 

                   

Topic: Our topic for this full 

term is Captivating Castles! 

In history and Geography and 

Art and DT we will be learning 

about castle life and Medieval 

Times.  

RE: In RE this term we are 

learning about Jesus and his 

Disciples. We will listen to 

bible stories and consider his 

followers actions, morals of 

the stories through creative 

work, story-telling and 

drama. 

Science: In Science this term the 

children will be continuing with the 

topic Living things, habitats and life 

cycles. We will be exploring 

different exciting habitats near us 

and around the world. We will be 

releasing our much-loved class 

caterpillars into the wild as soon as 

they have turned into butterflies! 

 

  

  

 

PE: In PE we will continue having our 

weekly sessions with Juliette. This 

term we will be focusing on Athletics 

and net and wall games. We shall 

also be continuing our daily mile walks 

up to three times per week. 

 

Maths: We are doing lots of number work this term, 

number, place value and rounding. We will be covering 

multiplication, division and fractions. Towards the end 

of term our focus will be on Geometry, position, 

direction and motion. All themes will be taught and 

explored through practical and engaging means.  

  

 

English: In English this term we 

will be looking at stories from 

other cultures, writing persuasive 

texts and drama. We will 

continue with our regular phonics 

and fine motor skills lessons. 

Children will have the opportunity 

to be practising their reading, 

comprehension, writing, spelling 

and phonics skills during their 

daily morning skills sessions. 

 

Computing: In computing, the 

children will be learning about all 

aspects of E-Safety. This is an 

important field that our children 

must learn about to ensure they 

are equipped with the skills to 

keep them safe. We will be 

sending home some practical 

activities and tips that you can 

use at home too.  

 

PSHE: Our focus this term is 

Safety in the Community. The 

children will be learning about 

how they can keep safe in a 

variety of different situations. 

We will be learning about bike 

safety and more information will 

follow nearer the time. 

 


